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Project Limits:

Rockfish Road from Main St.

to Golfview Road

And

Golfview Road from Main St.

to Rockfish Road

Currently: Two -Lane Roadway



Need for the Project (Heavy Traffic Volumes)
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Rockfish Road

+12,000 vehicles per day

2021 AADT

Golfview Road

+11,000 vehicles per day

2021 AADT



What are we doing?

U-4709 Update in Hope Mills
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What is proposed?

- Widen to 4 Lanes 

- Add raised median to  
improve safety

- Add Roundabouts at 
intersections of 

o Rockfish Rd./Golfview Rd.
o Park Blvd/ Rockfish Rd. 

- Add Sidewalks 
both sides of the roadway
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Rockfish 
Road &
Golfview 
Road

Crossings at both 
Roundabouts safer for 
pedestrians.

Easier access to school 
and park.

Roundabout designed to 
accommodate fire 
trucks/vehicles and 
buses.


